
The Secretary
Ontario Securities Commission
20 Queen St. West
22nd Floor
Toronto, Ontario  M5H 3S8

Re: CSA Proposed Amendments Relating to the Offering Memorandum Exemption.

It is my opinion that the attempt of government  to interfere in the right of an individual to invest his 
or her money in whatever investment opportunity they desire is unacceptable and unwelcome. I have 
no wish to have government decide where and how I should invest my money. This is of no concern to
anyone but me; it is not the function expected or welcomed from a government in a democratic 
society, regardless of the rational used or implied. The proposal by the government to interfere in my 
free choice to invest my money in the instruments I select in the amounts I wish and in accordance 
with my own abilities to choose is my concern and no one else.  The paternalistic intercession of 
government is neither necessary or desired. It remains my individual right and personal freedom to 
make those decisions based on my own ability to decide where and how my money will be invested. 
If governments were truly concerned about the threat to the savings of individuals, they would be 
wise to limit the a amounts one could risk in a gambling casino: they would limit the usurious interest 
rates attached to credit cards, and, most importantly, they would restrict and ultimately eliminate the 
self-acquired perks and privileges of the politicians who so outlandishly gouge the captive taxpayer on 
a daily, unchallenged basis.
I neither want nor do I require the interference of government in anything, especially when it comes 
to the management of my own money. 
Putting it as succinctly as possible—BUTT OUT! 
I have realized a very good return on my exempt market investments and I demand the right to retain 
the option to continue investing the amounts I want to, based on the suitability for my particular 
situation. 

Sincerely,
H. N. Williams


